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Dear friends and partners of Christ for Asia Intl,

with a heart full of gratitude to God, we look back on the passing year.
The Bogo Farm expanded further, and 13 boys are currently living there. As
the need on the street is great, two feedings have been set up and children
from there have already been admitted to the children's home in Cebu.

The two Family Centers are a strong support for the surrounding area. In
addition to the four feedings in the city, other places are being looked at
where a feeding will also start in the near future.

The school has 90 children now and has grown considerably.

And we are delighted with the development of the children in the children's
homes. God is at work in their lives. Even if every now and then there is a
step backwards, we hold on to the hope that there will be steps forwards
again.

And all of this is only possible through your partnership in prayer, practical
commitment, giving and encouragement. We greatly appreciate this and say
a heartfelt THANK YOU.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a great 2025.

Hrald o . 6pia eoucd,

’E'fEem;,G

‘P" u...n






CHRIST FOR ASIA

notwendig fur Strassenkinder

www.christforasia.info



